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More than a hundred years have passed since the adoption of the first prohibitionist laws on drugs. Increasingly, the
edifice of international drug control and laws is vacillating under pressures of reform. Scholarship on drugs history
and policy has had a tendency to look at the issue mostly in the Western hemisphere of the globe or to privilege Western
narratives of drugs and drugs policy. This volume instead turns this approach upside down and makes an intellectual
attempt to redefine the subject of drugs in the Global South. Opium, heroin, cannabis, hashish, methamphetamines and
khat are among the drugs discussed in the contributions to the volume, which spans from Sub-Saharan Africa to Southeast
Asia, including the Middle East, North Africa, Latin America and the Indian Subcontinent. The volume also makes a
powerful case for an interdisciplinary approach to the study of drugs by juxtaposing the work of historians, political
scientists, geographers, anthropologists and criminologists. Ultimately, this edited volume is a rich and diverse
collection of new case studies, which opens up venues for further research. This book was originally published as a
special issue of Third World Quarterly.
Cannabis Policy is unique in providing the materials needed for deciding on policy about cannabis in its various forms.
It reviews the state of knowledge on the health and psychological effects of cannabis, and its dangerousness relative to
other drugs. It will be essential for policymakers and valuable for those in drugs and drug policy,
Where did the regulatory underpinnings for the global drug wars come from? This book is the first fully-focused history
of the 1961 UN Single Convention on Narcotic Drugs, the bedrock of the modern multilateral drug control system and the
focal point of global drug regulations and prohibitions. Although far from the propagator of the drug wars, the UN
enabled the creation of a uniform global legal framework to effectively legalise, or regulate, their pursuit. This book
thereby answers the question of where the international legal framework for drug control came from, what state interests
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informed its development and how complex diplomatic negotiations resulted in the current regulatory system, binding
states into an element of global policy uniformity.
This volume is a new contribution to the dynamic scholarly discussion of the control and regulation of psychoactive
substances in culture and society. Offering new critical reflections on the reasons prohibitions have historically
arisen, the book analyses "prohibitions" as ambivalent and tenuous interactions between the users of psychoactive
substances and regulators of their use. This original collection of essays engages with contemporary debates concerning
addiction, intoxication and drug regulation, and will be of interest to scholars in the arts, humanities and social
sciences interested in narratives of prohibition and their social and cultural meanings.
Though any psychoactive substance can be revered or reviled as a drug, as people’s cultural norms shift, ultimately its
status is determined in law by the state. This publication explores the regulation of drugs – alcohol and cannabis to
heroin and cocaine – and practices such as social drinking and public injecting under political regimes. Drugs are
discussed in their geographical contexts: the colonial legacy of cannabis prohibition for bioprospecting in Africa; the
veracity of the persistent notion of the narco-state; Turkey’s governance of drinking amid civil unrest; and alcohol’s
place in the neoliberal political economy of Ireland. In addition, drug policies are examined: from problems in managing
drug-related litter in the UK to supervised injecting facility provision in Australia; harm reduction in Canada; and the
global network of drug policy activists. Place is significant, but porous borders, territorial overlaps and multi-scalar
linkages are influential in remaking the world through current challenges to the ‘war on drugs’. This book was
originally published as a special issue of Space & Polity.
The debate over the use of marijuana for recreational or medical purposes is not just a recent hot topic in America—it's
been an ongoing issue and argument for centuries. This book examines the controversy from all angles.
Cannabis consumption, commerce, and control in global history, from the nineteenth century to the present day. This book
gathers together authors from the new wave of cannabis histories that has emerged in recent decades. It offers case
studies from Africa, Asia, the Americas, Europe, and the Middle East. It does so to trace a global history of the plant
and its preparations, arguing that Western colonialism shaped and disseminated ideas in the nineteenth century that came
to drive the international control regimes of the twentieth. More recently, the emergence of commercial interests in
cannabis has been central to the challenges that have undermined that cannabis consensus. Throughout, the determination
of people around the world to consume substances made from the plant has defied efforts to stamp them out and often
transformed the politics and cultures of using them. These texts also suggest that globalization might have a cannabis
history. The migration of consumers, the clandestine networks established to supply them, and international cooperation
on control may have driven much of the interconnectedness that is a key feature of the contemporary world.
"Tea has been one of the most popular commodities in the world. Over centuries, profits from its growth and sales funded
wars and fueled colonization, and its cultivation brought about massive changes--in land use, labor systems, market
practices, and social hierarchies--the effects of which are with us even today. A Thirst for Empire takes a vast and in-
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depth historical look at how men and women--through the tea industry in Europe, Asia, North America, and
Africa--transformed global tastes and habits and in the process created our modern consumer society. As Erika Rappaport
shows, between the seventeenth and twentieth centuries the boundaries of the tea industry and the British Empire
overlapped but were never identical, and she highlights the economic, political, and cultural forces that enabled the
British Empire to dominate--but never entirely control--the worldwide production, trade, and consumption of tea.
Rappaport delves into how Europeans adopted, appropriated, and altered Chinese tea culture to build a widespread demand
for tea in Britain and other global markets and a plantation-based economy in South Asia and Africa. Tea was among the
earliest colonial industries in which merchants, planters, promoters, and retailers used imperial resources to pay for
global advertising and political lobbying. The commercial model that tea inspired still exists and is vital for
understanding how politics and publicity influence the international economy "--Jacket.
God on High examines four North American cannabis-based religions: the Church of the Universe, the Church of Cognizance,
the Hawai’i Cannabis Ministry, and Temple 420. It contextualizes these religions by looking at the patterns presented by
earlier groups, such as the Rastafari religion, the Ethiopian Zion Coptic Church, and The Farm.
Covers the entire range of the history of U.S. foreign relations from the colonial period to the beginning of the 21st
century. A Companion to U.S. Foreign Relations is an authoritative guide to past and present scholarship on the history
of American diplomacy and foreign relations from its seventeenth century origins to the modern day. This two-volume
reference work presents a collection of historiographical essays by prominent scholars. The essays explore three
centuries of America’s global interactions and the ways U.S. foreign policies have been analyzed and interpreted over
time. Scholars offer fresh perspectives on the history of U.S. foreign relations; analyze the causes, influences, and
consequences of major foreign policy decisions; and address contemporary debates surrounding the practice of American
power. The Companion covers a wide variety of methodologies, integrating political, military, economic, social and
cultural history to explore the ideas and events that shaped U.S. diplomacy and foreign relations and continue to
influence national identity. The essays discuss topics such as the links between U.S. foreign relations and the study of
ideology, race, gender, and religion; Native American history, expansion, and imperialism; industrialization and
modernization; domestic and international politics; and the United States’ role in decolonization, globalization, and
the Cold War. A comprehensive approach to understanding the history, influences, and drivers of U.S. foreign relation,
this indispensable resource: Examines significant foreign policy events and their subsequent interpretations Places key
figures and policies in their historical, national, and international contexts Provides background on recent and current
debates in U.S. foreign policy Explores the historiography and primary sources for each topic Covers the development of
diverse themes and methodologies in histories of U.S. foreign policy Offering scholars, teachers, and students unmatched
chronological breadth and analytical depth, A Companion to U.S. Foreign Relations: Colonial Era to the Present is an
important contribution to scholarship on the history of America’s interactions with the world.
The most comprehensive and approachable book available on understanding and using medical marijuana. Revised and updated
with the latest information on varietals, delivery, dosing, and treatable conditions, Cannabis Pharmacy is "a welldesigned and -illustrated and easy-to-use resource"(Booklist) for those considering medical marijuana as a treatment
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option. In Cannabis Pharmacy, expert Michael Backes offers evidence-based information on using cannabis to treat an
array of ailments and conditions. He provides information on how cannabis works with the body's own system, how best to
prepare and administer it, and how to modify and control dosage. This newly revised edition is now completely up-to-date
with the latest information on the body's endocannabinoid system, which is understood to control emotion, appetite, and
memory. Delivery methods including e-cigarette and vape designs are also covered here, along with information on
additional varietals and a new system for classification. Cannabis Pharmacy covers more than 50 ailments and conditions
that can be alleviated with marijuana. There are currently more than 4.2 million medical cannabis patients in the United
States, and there are 33 states plus the District of Columbia where medical cannabis is legal.
When European powers carved political borders across the Middle East following World War I, a curious event in the
international drug trade occurred: Palestine became the most important hashish waystation in the region and a thriving
market for consumption. British and French colonial authorities utterly failed to control the illicit trade, raising
questions about the legitimacy of their mandatory regimes. The creation of the Israeli state, too, had little effect to
curb illicit trade. By the 1960s, drug trade had become a major point of contention in the Arab-Israeli conflict, and
drug use widespread. Intoxicating Zion is the first book to tell the story of hashish in Mandatory Palestine and Israel.
Trafficking, use, and regulation; race, gender, and class; colonialism and nation-building all weave together in Haggai
Ram's social history of the drug from the 1920s to the aftermath of the 1967 War. The hashish trade encompassed
smugglers, international gangs, residents, law enforcers, and political actors, and Ram traces these flows through the
interconnected realms of cross-border politics, economics, and culture. Hashish use was and is a marker of belonging and
difference, and its history offers readers a unique glimpse into how the modern Middle East was made.
At the beginning of the 21st century, alcoholism, transnational drug trafficking and drug addiction constitute major
problems in various South Asian countries. The production, circulation and consumption of intoxicating substances
created (and responded to) social upheavals in the region and had widespread economic, political and cultural
repercussions on an international level. This book looks at the cultural, social, and economic history of intoxicants in
South Asia, and analyses the role that alcohol and drugs have played in the region. The book explores the linkages
between changing meanings of intoxicating substances, the making of and contestations over colonial and national regimes
of regulation, economics, and practices and experiences of consumption. It shows the development of current meanings of
intoxicants in South Asia – in terms of politics, cultural norms and identity formation – and the way in which the
history of drugs and alcohol is enmeshed in the history of modern empires and nation states — even in a country in which
a staunch teetotaller and active anti-drug crusader like Mohandas Gandhi is presented as the ‘father of the nation’.
Primarily a historical analysis, the book also includes perspectives from Modern Indology and Cultural Anthropology and
situates developments in South Asia in wider imperial and global contexts. It is of interest to scholars working on the
social and cultural history of alcohol and drugs, South Asian Studies and Global History.
This collection captures key themes and issues in the broad history of addiction and vice in the Anglo-American world.
Focusing on the long nineteenth-century, the volumes consider how scientific, social, and cultural experiences with
drugs, alcohol, addiction, gambling, and prostitution varied around the world. What might be considered vice, or
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addiction could be interpreted in various ways, through various lenses, and such activities were interpreted differently
depending upon the observer: the medical practitioner; the evangelical missionary; the thrill seeking bon-vivant, and
the concerned government commissioner, to name but a few. For example, opium addiction in middle class households
resulting from medical treatment was judged much differently than Chinese opium smoking by those in poverty or poor
living conditions in North American work camps on the west coast, or on the streets of Soho. This collection will
assemble key documents representing both the official and general view of these various activities, providing readers
with a cross section of interpretations and a solid grounding in the material that shaped policy change, cultural
interpretation, and social action.
Despite emancipation from the evils of enslavement in 1838, most people of African origin in the British West Indian
colonies continued to suffer serious material deprivation and racial oppression. This book examines the management and
treatment of those who became insane, in the period until the Great War.
Cannabis Britannica explores the historical origins of the UK's legislation and regulations on cannabis preparations
before 1928. It draws on published and unpublished sources from the seventeenth century onwards, from archives in the UK
and India, to show how the history of cannabis and the British before the twentieth century was bound up with
imperialism. James Mills argues that until the 1900s, most of the information and experience gathered by British sources
were drawn from colonial contexts as imperial administrators governed and observed populations where use of cannabis was
extensive and established. This is most obvious in the 1890s when British anti-opium campaigners in the House of Commons
seized on the issue of Government of India excise duties on the cannabis trade in Asia in order to open up another front
in their attacks on imperial administration. The result was that cannabis preparations became a matter of concern in
Parliament which accordingly established the Indian Hemp Drugs Commission. The story in the twentieth century is of the
momentum behind moves to include cannabis substances in domestic law and in international treaties. The latter was a
matter of the diplomatic politics of imperialism, as Britain sought to defend its cannabis revenues in India against
American and Egyptian interests. The domestic story focuses on the coming together of the police, the media, and the
pharmaceutical industry to form misunderstandings of cannabis that forced it onto the Poisons Schedule despite the
misgivings of the Home Office and of key medical professionals. The book is the first full history of the origins of the
moments when cannabis first became subjected to laws and regulations in Britain.
This cutting-edge volume is the first to address the burgeoning interest in drugs and Africa among scholars,
policymakers, and the general public. It brings together an interdisciplinary group of leading academics and
practitioners to explore the use, trade, production, and control of mind-altering substances on the continent
This book highlights current Cannabis research: its botany, authentication, biotechnology, in vitro propagation,
chemistry, cannabinoids biosynthesis, metabolomics, genomics, biomass production, quality control, and pharmacology.
Cannabis sativa L. (Family: Cannabaceae) is one of the oldest sources of fiber, food and medicine. This plant has been
of interest to researchers, general public and media not only due to its medicinal properties but also the controversy
surrounding its illicit use. Cannabis has a long history of medicinal use in the Middle East and Asia, being first
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introduced as a medicine in Western Europe in the early 19th century. Due to its numerous natural constituents, Cannabis
is considered a chemically complex species. It contains a unique class of terpeno-phenolic compounds (cannabinoids or
phytocannabinoids), which have been extensively studied since the discovery of the chemical structure of tetrah
ydrocannabinol (?9-THC), commonly known as THC, the main constituent responsible for the plant’s psychoactive effects.
An additionally important cannabinoid of current interest is Cannabidiol (CBD). There has been a significant interest in
CBD and CBD oil (extract of CBD rich Cannabis) over the last few years because of its reported activity as an
antiepileptic agent, particularly its potential use in the treatment of intractable epilepsy in children.
The British Empire was an astonishingly complex and varied phenomenon, not to be reduced to any of the simple
generalisations or theories that are often taken to characterise it. One way of illustrating this, and so conveying some
of the subtle flavour of the thing itself, is to descend from the over-arching to the particular, and describe and
discuss aspects of it in detail. This book, by the well-known imperial historian Bernard Porter, ranges among a wide
range of the events and personalities that shaped or were shaped by British imperialism, or by its decline in the postwar years. These include chapters on science, drugs, battles, proconsuls, an odd assortment of imperialists including
Kipling, Lady Hester Stanhope and TE Lawrence, architecture, music, the role of MI6 and the reputation of the Empire
since its demise. Together the chapters inform, explain, provoke, and occasionally amuse; but above all they demonstrate
the kaleidoscopic variety and ambivalence of Britain s imperial history."
"Throughout history, humans have always been fascinated by drugs and altered states. Despite the risk of addiction, many
have used drugs as technologies to induce moments of meaning-making transcendence. This book traces the quest for
transcendence and meaning through drugs in the modern West. Starting with the Romantic fascination with opium, it goes
on to chronicle the discovery of anesthetics, psychiatric and religious interest in hashish, the bewitching power of
mescaline and hallucinogenic fungi, as well as the more recent uses of LSD. It fills a major gap in our understanding of
contemporary alternative and in the study of countercultures and popular culture. Today we are seeing increased social
and scientific attention to both the positive and the negative effects of psychoactive drugs, particularly following the
legalization of marijuana for medicinal and/or recreational use in some US states, as well as court cases involving the
sacramental use of drugs. This fascinating and wide-ranging exploration of the controversial relationship between drugs
and spirituality could not be more timely." [source : éditeur].
Covering a wide range of substances, including opium, cocaine, coffee, tobacco, kola, and betelnut, from prehistory to
the present day, this new edition has been extensively updated, with an updated bibliography and two new chapters on
cannabis and khat. Consuming Habits is the perfect companion for all those interested in how different cultures have
defined drugs across the ages. Psychoactive substances have been central to the formation of civilizations, the
definition of cultural identities, and the growth of the world economy. The labelling of these substances as 'legal' or
'illegal' has diverted attention away from understanding their important cultural and historical role. This collection
explores the rich analytical category of psychoactive substances from challenging historical and anthropological
perspectives.
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The role of government in the regulation of cannabis is as hotly debated now as it was a century ago. In this lively
study James Mills explores the historical background of cannabis legislation, arguing that the drive towards prohibition
grew out of the politics of empire rather than scientific or rational assessment of the drug's use and effects.
This study examines the cultural history of cannabis and its various uses in the Atlantic world over the past two
centuries. The author analyzes the Orientalist mindset that colored Western reception of the plant in the nineteenth
century and the cultural associations that informed public perception and policy in the twentieth century.
The Historical Dictionary of the British Empire covers its history through a chronology, an introductory essay,
appendixes, and an extensive bibliography. The dictionary section has over 700 cross-referenced entries on important
personalities, politics, economy, foreign relations, religion, and culture.
Histories of Transnational Crime provides a broad, historical framework for understanding the developments in research
of transnational crime over the centuries. This volume provides examples of transnational crime, and places them in a
broad historical context, which has so far been missing from this field of study. The contributions to this
comprehensive volume explore the causes and historical precursors of six main types of transnational crime: -piracy
-human smuggling -arms trafficking -drug trafficking -art and antique trafficking -corporate crime. The historical
contributions demonstrate that transnational crime is not a novel phenomenon of recent globalization and that, beyond
organized crime groups, powerful individuals, governments and business corporations have been heavily involved. Through
a systematic historical and contextual analysis of these types of transnational crime, the contributions to this volume
provide a fundamental understanding of why and how various forms of transnational crime are still present in the
contemporary world. In the past two decades, the study of transnational crime has developed from a subset of the study
of organized crime to its own recognized field of study, covering distinct societal threats and requiring a particular
approach.
The use of illegal drugs is so common that a number of commentators now refer to the 'normalisation' of drug
consumption. It is surprising, then, that to date very little academic work has explored drug use as part of
contemporary popular culture. This collection of readings will apply an innovatory, multi-disciplinary approach to this
theme, combining some of the most recent research on 'the normalisation thesis' with fresh work on the relationship
between drug use and popular culture. In drawing upon criminological, sociological and cultural studies approaches, this
book will make an important contribution to the newly emerging field positioned at the intersection of these
disciplines. The particular focus of the book is upon drug consumption as popular culture. It aims to provide an
accessible collection of chapters and readings that will explore drug use in popular culture in a way that is relevant
to undergraduates and postgraduates studying a variety of courses, including criminology, sociology, media studies,
health care and social work.
A Shared Turn : Opium and the Rise of Prohibition -- The Different Lives of Southeast Asia's Opium Monopolies -"Morally Wrecked" in British Burma, 1870s-1890s -- Fiscal Dependency in British Malaya, 1890s-1920s -- Disastrous
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Abundance in French Indochina, 1920s-1940s -- Colonial Legacies.
Shedding light on the historical origins of violence, trafficking, piracy and civil unrest in Somalia, Yemen and
Djibouti.
This book explores one of the most pressing public policy questions for the 2020s: how should we regulate cannabis? The
global cannabis prohibition regime is fragmenting as more countries experiment with decriminalization and legalization,
and this book aims to make sense of this rapidly changing world. The ‘cannabis challenge’ is complex. How do we balance
creating a potentially lucrative legal cannabis industry with protecting public health? How do we hardwire social and
racial justice into our reform initiatives? How do we build a cannabis trade that is environmentally sustainable? The
book seeks to make sense of our present through a state-of-the-art global review of cannabis law reform initiatives –
mapping what has been done, where, and with what impacts. It attempts to generate new ideas for the future of cannabis
regulation by viewing it through the lens of business regulation and learning lessons from how other consumer products
are regulated.
This book analyses the political thought and practice of Gopal Krishna Gokhale (1866–1915), preeminent liberal leader of
the Indian National Congress who was able to give a ‘global voice’ to the Indian cause. Using liberalism, nationalism,
cosmopolitanism and citizenship as the four main thematic foci, the book illuminates the entanglement of Gopal Krishna
Gokhale’s political ideas and action with broader social, political and cultural developments within and beyond the
Indian national frame. The author analyses Gokhale’s thinking on a range of issues such as nationhood, education,
citizenship, modernity, caste, social service, cosmopolitanism and the ‘women’s question,’ which historians have either
overlooked or inserted in a rigid nation-bounded historical narrative. The book provides new enriching dimensions to the
understanding of Gokhale, whose ideas remain relevant in contemporary India. A new biography of Gokhale that brings into
consideration current questions within historiographical debates, this book is a timely and welcome addition to the
fields of intellectual history, the history of political thought, Colonial history and Indian and South Asian history.
The Ultimate Resource for Cannabis-Based Therapy Backed by extensive research and medical expertise, The Green Elephant
is the all-in-one guidebook for healthcare professionals looking to educate themselves on cannabis therapy to better
provide guidance to their patients. Delving into the history, biology, chemistry, and pharmacological effects of
cannabis and CBD-based therapy, The Green Elephant also explores the equally important areas of ethics in practice,
cannabis’ legal history, and current regulatory status — all to enable healthcare professionals to better serve their
patients. The Green Elephant provides healthcare professionals with much-needed information on dosing instructions,
potential drug interactions, long- and shortterm treatment plans, and much more. Cannabis therapy has the exciting
potential to help millions of patients better manage their symptoms and enjoy a higher quality of life. The time has
come for all healthcare professionals to discuss this green “elephant in the room.”
The start of the twentieth century ushered in a period of unprecedented change in the Middle East. These
transformations, brought about by the emergence of the modern state system and an increasing interaction with a more
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globalized economy, irrevocably altered the political and social structures of the Middle East, even as the region
itself left its mark on the processes of globalization themselves. As a result of these changes, there was an
intensification in the movement of people, commodities and ideas across the globe: commercial activity, urban space,
intellectual life, leisure culture, immigration patterns and education - nothing was left untouched. It shows how even
as the Middle East was responding to increased economic interactions with the rest of the world by restructuring not
only local economies, but also cultural, political and social institutions, the region's engagement with these trends
altered the nature of globalization itself. This period has been seen as one in which the modern state system and its
oftentimes artificial boundaries emerged in the Middle East. But this book highlights how, despite this, it was also one
of tremendous interconnection. Approaching the first period of modern globalization by investigating the movement of
people, objects and ideas into, around and out of the Middle East, the authors demonstrate how the Middle East in this
period was not simply subject or reactive to the West, but rather an active participant in the transnational flows that
transformed both the region and the world. A Global Middle East offers an examination of a variety of intellectual and
more material exchanges, such as nascent feminist movements and Islamist ideologies as well as the movement of sex
workers across the Mediterranean and Jewish migration into Palestine. A Global Middle East emphasises this by examining
the multi-directional nature of movement across borders, as well as this movement's intensity, volume and speed. By
focusing on the theme of mobility as the defining feature of 'modern globalization' in the Middle East, it provides an
essential examination of the formative years of the region.
Despite having the highest rates of cannabis use in the continent, France enforces the most repressive laws against the
drug in all of Europe. Perhaps surprisingly, France was once the epicentre of a global movement to medicalize cannabis,
specifically hashish, in the treatment of disease. In Taming Cannabis David Guba examines how nineteenth-century French
authorities routinely blamed hashish consumption, especially among Muslim North Africans, for behaviour deemed violent
and threatening to the social order. This association of hashish with violence became the primary impetus for French
pharmacists and physicians to tame the drug and deploy it in the homeopathic treatment of mental illness and epidemic
disease during the 1830s and 1840s. Initially heralded as a wonder drug capable of curing insanity, cholera, and the
plague, hashish was deemed ineffective against these diseases and fell out of repute by the middle 1850s. The
association between hashish and Muslim violence, however, remained and became codified in French colonial medicine and
law by the 1860s: authorities framed hashish as a significant cause of mental illness, violence, and anti-state
resistance among indigenous Algerians. As the French government looks to reform the nation's drug laws to address the
rise in drug-related incarceration and the growing popular demand for cannabis legalization, Taming Cannabis provides a
timely and fascinating exploration of the largely untold and living history of cannabis in colonial France.
The first comprehensive history of the consumption and control of cannabis in the UK. Based on extensive archival
research and interviews with key figures, it shows that both the market for the drug and government approaches to it
have been intimately shaped by the wider currents of social and political transition in the UK.
Learn the facts behind the pharmacology and pharmacokinetics of controversial cannabis therapeutics The Handbook of
Cannabis Therapeutics: From Bench to Bedside sets aside the condemnation and hysteria of society’s view of cannabis to
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concentrate on the medically sound aspects of cannabis therapeutics. The world’s foremost experts provide a reasoned,
thoroughly researched overview of the controversial subject of cannabis, from its history as a medicine through its
latest therapeutic uses. The latest studies on the botany, history, biochemistry, pharmacology, toxicology, clinical use
for various illnesses such as AIDS, epilepsy, and multiple sclerosis, and side effects of marijuana are all examined and
discussed in depth. This comprehensive resource is a compendium of articles from the Journal of Cannabis
Therapeutics—with additional contemporary commentary. It presents startling research that explores and supports the
medicinal value of cannabis use and its derivatives as a valid therapeutic resource for pain and inflammation, for
several illnesses less responsive to other therapies, and even for certain veterinary uses. Cannabinoids such as
nabilone, THC, levonantradol, ajulemic acid, dexanabinal, and others are extensively described, with a review of new
indications for cannabinoid pharmaceuticals. The book is carefully referenced to encourage your examination of previous
studies and provides tables and figures to enhance understanding of information. The Handbook of Cannabis Therapeutics
discusses: the uses of cannabis in Arabic, Greek, Roman, and early English medicines absorption rates pharmacokinetics
pharmacodynamics separate extracts versus the use of cannabis in its entirety the therapeutic value of the
endocannabinoid system cannabinoids and newborn feeding a comparison of smoking versus oral preparations clinical
research data on eating cannabis therapeutic uses as appetite stimulant treatments in obstetrics and gynecology
medicinal treatments used in Jamaica the use of cannabis in the treatment of multiple sclerosis the benefits versus the
adverse side effects of cannabis use The Handbook of Cannabis Therapeutics is a reference work certain to become crucial
to physicians, psychologists, researchers, biochemists, graduate students, and interested members of the public.
This accessible text provides trainee human service providers and those currently working in the field with a
comprehensive, cutting-edge overview of topics related to the medical and therapeutic use of cannabis. Employing an
interdisciplinary, biopsychosocial framework, the book explores the different biological, cultural, and policy contexts
of medical cannabis from a wide range of perspectives including practitioners, academics, and medical cannabis
advocates. This book bridges the gap between theory and practice and underscores the urgent need for expanded and
rigorous scientific research as medical cannabis is increasingly legalized, that may result in new cannabis-based
medicines and help in identifying what health risks cannabis use may present. Chapters are both evidence-based and
practical, weaving in learning objectives, review questions, and varied case examples, all of which will prepare
students and professionals for the reality of working with medical cannabis consumers.
An ABC of Queen Victoria's Empire offers a provocative rewriting of Mrs. Ernest Ames' ABCs for Baby Patriots (1899).
Whimsically illustrated for the nursery or primary school child, Ames' book demonstrates how deeply imperialism reached
into popular culture during Victoria's reign. This book presents a rather darker view of Victoria's empire, beginning
with the wars in Afghanistan and ending with Zam-Zammeh, the large-bore cannon that Kipling's hero sat astride at the
opening of his 1901 novel, Kim. It signposts some of the key events, concepts, places and people that shaped the
turbulent ground of empire across the long 19th century, providing a serious counterweight to the notion of imperial
conquest as child's play. With each letter accompanied by a crisp yet historically nuanced account of its subject, this
unique account is the perfect primer for students taking courses on global, imperial and British history.

Page 10/12

Download File PDF Cannabis Britannica Empire Trade And Prohibition 1800
1928
'Psychiatry and Empire' brings together scholars in the History of Medicine and Colonialism to explore questions of
race, gender and power relations in former colonial states across Africa, Asia, the Caribbean and the Pacific. The
volume advances our understanding of the rise of modern psychiatry as it collided with the psychology of colonial rule.
Thanks to its best-known use, any mention of cannabis tends to bring up jokes about the munchies or debates about
marijuana and legalized drug use. But this not-so-innocent flowering plant was one of the first to be domesticated by
humans, and it has been used in spiritual, therapeutic, and even punitive applications ever since—in addition to its
more recreational purpose. Despite all the hoopla surrounding cannabis, however, we actually understand relatively
little about it in the human and ecological past. In Cannabis, Chris Duvall explores the botanical and cultural history
of one of our most widely distributed crops, presenting an even-handed look at this heady little plant. Providing a
global historical geography of cannabis, Duvall discusses the manufacture of hemp and its role in rope-making, clothing,
and paper, as well as cannabis’s use as oil and fuel. His focus, though, is on its most prevalent use: as a psychoactive
drug. Without advocating for either the prohibition or legalization of the drug, Duvall analyzes a wide range of works
to offer a better understanding of both stances and, moreover, the diversity of human-cannabis relationships across the
world. In doing so, he corrects the overly simplistic portrayals of cannabis that have dominated discourse on the
subject, arguing that we need to understand the big picture in order to improve how the plant is managed worldwide.
Richly illustrated and highly accessible, Cannabis is an essential read to understand the rapidly evolving debate over
the legalization of marijuana in the United States and other countries.
Truly global in scope and with contributions from leading researchers around the world, The Handbook of Cannabis is the
definitive resource on this fascinating drug. Combining scientific perspectives and clinical applications, it covers a
vast array of topics, from why over the centuries cannabis has been used as a medicine, through the regulations facing
those wishing to self-administer cannabis or provide cannabis-based medicines, to the chemical structure of its many
constituents and the rapidly growing group of synthetic cannabinoids that are currently being used for 'legal highs'.
With each chapter written by a group of one or more internationally recognised subject experts, it provides academics
and researchers with authoritative scientific material on the main pharmacological actions and their effects, as well as
their pharmacokinetics, metabolism, and forensic detection. In addition it also examines the complex morphology,
cultivation, harvesting, and processing of cannabis and the ways in which the plant's chemical composition can be
controlled. As well as offering a raft of scientific information there is extensive coverage of cannabinoid-based
medicines. Helping readers to identify and evaluate their benefits, chapters explore pharmacological actions and the
effects that seem to underlie approved therapeutic uses, how they are currently used to treat certain disorders, and the
ever-growing number of wide-ranging potential clinical applications. There is also coverage of both the legal and
illegal sources of cannabis, including 'coffee shops' and 'cannabis dispensaries'. The complex issue of 'recreational
cannabis' is also tackled. The sought-after and adverse psychological and non-psychological effects are described and
discussions are included on how some adverse effects can be lessened by at least one constituent of cannabis, and that
it might be possible to reduce the harm that cannabis does to some by changing current regulatory policies. The Handbook
of Cannabis is a one-stop reference; essential reading for all clinicians, pharmacologists, psychologists, and
psychiatrists interested in this drug, as well as those working in the field of public health.
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